## Office of Chief of Police



Chief of Police Arthel L. Howell

May 13, 2015

Mayor John Dickert and Common Council Racine, WI

RE:

Committee Appearance Request to Apply for and Accept the 2015 Bureau of Justice Assistance (BJA) Edward Byrne Justice Assistance Grant (JAG). (Grant Control #00043)

Dear Mayor and Common Council Members:

I respectfully request to appear before the appropriate committee to discuss our request to apply for and accept the 2015 Bureau of Justice Assistance (BJA) Edward Byrne Justice Assistance Grant (JAG). (Grant Control #00043). The grant is in the amount of \$34,889.00 to be split with Racine County Sheriff's Department.

I further request to renew the Memorandum of Understanding with Racine County. Our portion of the award will be \$17,445.00, with no City match required.

Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely,

Arthel L. Howell Chief of Police

ALH/Inj

CC:

Deputy Chief M. Schulz Jon Dragotta, City Finance Kathleen Fischer, City Finance

of Shrell

